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Date:  October 20, 2018 

 
To:    Parish Council Communications Chairs 

From: Lyne Tuepah, Diocesan Communications Chair 

CC:   Diocesan Executive, Provincial Communications Chair 

 
Communicating means sharing, and sharing demands listening and acceptance. 

Pope Francis  
 

 
My name is Lyne Tuepah. I have been appointed as your Diocesan Communication chair 
and more recently, webmaster for our Diocesan CWL website (www.kingston.cwl.on.ca).  

I belong to St Paul the Apostle parish in Kingston and have been in the League for five 
rewarding years.  

I look forward to serving your communication needs; providing you ways to promote 
and communicate your upcoming events and sharing your parish accomplishments.   

 
The Canadian League magazine  

 
Be sure to read the Fall 2018 issue of the Canadian League magazine. It is packed with 

information from this year’s National Convention, including introductions of our new 
National Council and the oral reports from executive and provincial presidents. Check 

out Anne Madden on page 27! 
 

 
Media for Evangelization  

 
Advent will soon be upon us and if you are looking for daily reflections to assist you in 

your spiritual journey, here are two suggestions for daily e-mails:  
 

1. Bishop Robert Barron – Daily Gospel Reflections. Sign up at 

www.bishopbarronbooks.com/dailygospelreflections. 
2. Dynamic Catholic – Best Advent Ever. Sign up at www.dynamiccatholic.com/best-

advent-ever. 
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Media to Promote the League 
 

 
Our newly elected National Communication chair informs us of a new mission statement, 

approved at the National Executive pre-convention meeting, and is as follows:  
 

“The Catholic Women’s League of Canada 
calls its members to grow in faith, 

and to witness to the love of God 
through ministry and service.” 

 
Be sure to visit our various League websites when looking for League resources and 

information. The National site found at www.cwl.ca has been recently redesigned for 

easier navigation. Please have a look and if you are still having trouble finding what 
you’re looking for, be sure to contact me, we’ll walk through it together.  

 
As you have heard by now, Provincial council has a new initiative called: “Warmth and 

Comfort”, whereby we are being asked to collect socks, peanut butter and crackers to 
donate to the homeless shelters in our areas. As Communication chair, I am being asked 

to collect numbers from each council as well as pictures from your groups, perhaps 
delivering to items. Please send your efforts and pictures to lyne.tuepah@bell.net by 

December 15th, 2018.  
 

 
Respectfully submitted. 
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